
From: "Mulvehill, Jeffrey A." <JAMULVEH@southernco.com>
To: "Tilda Liu" <TYL1@nrc.gov>
Date: 10/10/03 3:52PM
Subject: FW: FNP Past Precedent Reviews for Aging Mgmt Programs

>  Tilda, 
> 
> Here are the last two (2) Aging Management Programs (AMPs) past precedent
> determinations (Fuel Oil Chemistry Control Program and the NiCrFe Component
> Assessment Program) that we have prepared.  As indicated with the first
> batch, these have not been through an internal review, and are provided as
> information only to assist the staff.
> 
> We hope to get our initial efforts on past precedent for the LRA Section 3
> aging management review information to you late next week.
> 
> If you have further questions please contact Jeff Mulvehill, Mike
> Macfarlane or Chuck Pierce.  Also, Jan will be back in the office next
> week.
> 
> 
>  <<NiCrFe Assessment AMP Past Precedent Comparison.pdf>>  <<Fuel Oil AMP
> Past Precedent Comparison.pdf>> 

CC: "Macfarlane, Michael A." <mamacfar@southernco.com>, "Pierce, Chuck R."
<CRPIERCE@southernco.com>, "Fridrichsen, Jan E." <JEFRIDRI@southernco.com>, "Bennett, Shayla"
<SHBENNET@southernco.com>


